CONGRATULATIONS
RECOGNITION OF SERVICE

Presented to

Swetha Tharmavaram

for 5 years of Dedicated Service in Support of
Honeywell's Behaviors

Awarded on July 17, 2022

By Sanjay Singh
Program Lead

-.—Q:@EAW—— | THE FUTURE IS WHAT WE MAKE IT




{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":false}



